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Sixth Grade Newsletter 

January 17, 2020   
 
English 
 
Campbell:    

Please remember to check Google Classroom for all assignments and announcements. 
The students are working on Argument Writing. Our next Library Day will be January 
23rd. Our goal is for every student to read 20 books this school year! Encourage your 
child to read and reach their goal!  
 
 
Glausier:    
 
1. Current Novel: People of the Sparks 
2. Book reviews are due 1/16/2020- one fiction and one nonfiction book on grade level 
is the requirement. Templates were given in class today and class time will be given 
Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday to work on these. If not completed by Wednesday, it 
becomes homework. 
3. Novel vocabulary test is Friday 1/17/2020. Vocabulary slides are due today. 
4. No Red Ink Assignment is due Friday 1/17/19. 
5. Reading Test- 1/22/2020. Study the notes in Daily Reading Practice Workbook.   
 
Sherman:   

 
 Math 
 
Brown:  See Google Classroom. 
 
  
Goodall:   
 
We will be finishing our unit on Ratios, Rates, and Unit Rates with a test on Friday. 
Please review the Basic Skills Test that is posted on Google Classroom. Reminder that 
Homework help has been moved to Wednesdays.  
 
  
Steinert:  
 
 
Science 
 



2 
 

Arrington:  See Google Classroom. 
 
 
Bouldin:   
 
Cox:    
 
Stallings: 

Please check Google Classroom for weekly updates! 

 

 
 Social Studies 
 
Acre:   

 
 

Caiola:  
 
 
 
McMahan:   

We are studying about life in the 1920's, or the Roaring 20's.   We are becoming familiar 
with Jazz music and the economic good times this era brought.   
  
 
 Physical Education –Chambers and Russell  
 
Fitness activities and indoor games. 
 
 
Band – Mrs. Rizzo 
 
Check band email. 
 
 
ESL – Mrs. Green 
 
    
Family and Consumer Science – Mr. Tucker 
 
  
Career Explorations – Mrs. Smith 
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6th grade students have just rotated to their new elective for this 9 weeks.  We have 
started our typing lessons and are beginning to format Google Docs. 
 
 
 
Choir – Mrs. Rogers 
 
 
Library/Media Specialists – Mrs. Rayl and Mrs. Stafford 
 
 
 
Nurse Davis 
 
 
Spanish – Mrs. Nivens 
 
Spanish Alphabet Test January 15-16 
Spanish Countries Test January 21 
Spanish Capitals Test January 23 
 
Mrs. Malone – Theatre Class 
 
In Mrs. Malone's Theatre Class, we are s currently learning all about creating characters 
and scripts. With this information, students will work in small groups to write their own 
scripts for a short scene that they will perform for the rest of the class. Behavior and 
participation has been excellent in these first two weeks of the grading period! 
 
Guidance Counselors – Mrs. Becnel, Mrs. Miller, and Mrs. Hooks 
 
 
Mrs. White –  
 
Students have been working on improving their reading comprehension skills. We have 
also been reading a book as a class, which we have used to find the theme of the story 
and learn how to compare and contrast characters. 
 
 
 
Miss Kozera –  
 
 Reminders: 
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• Remember to check INOW for information for your student.  If you have not 

already, check your child’s progress report now. 

• No cell phones are to be in the sixth grade building.  If you feel it is necessary for 
your student to have a cell phone, it should be powered off, and in their bookbag 
throughout the school day. 

• No physical contact is allowed on campus.  “Intentional touching/striking” is not 
tolerated. 

• Leggings, jeggings, and tights are not allowed.  If they are worn, a tunic or dress 
must be over them and must be long enough to extend beyond the student’s 
fingertips.  If a student receives a dress code violation, a student cannot remain 
in nor return to class until appropriate attire can be provided by parents. 

• Teachers assign After School Detention (ASD) for discipline infractions.  ASD is 
held on Tuesdays each week from 3:00 – 4:00.  Failure to attend assigned ASD 
results in mandatory attendance in Saturday School.   

 

Contact Dr. Scarbrough if you need assistance at any time throughout the school 
year. 

dscarbrough@shelbyed.org 

Check out updates to the CHMS events calendar throughout the year on our 
website where you sign up for ListServ email alerts and can access many 

individual blogs and Google Classroom hosted by our teachers on the faculty 
page. 
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